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BOARD LEADERS TO MEET WITH TREASURE VALLEY 

HEALTH CARE LEADERS, ELECTED OFFICIALS 

 

Idaho State Board of Education President Debbie Critchfield and Board Secretary 

Kurt Liebich will hold a virtual meeting tomorrow with leaders in the Treasure 

Valley health care community, Boise Mayor Lauren McLean and local public 

school officials. 

 

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the Board’s framework for resuming  

in-person instruction in public schools and to build dialog moving forward. 

 

Ada County remains under Category 3 restrictions outlined in the Idaho Rebounds 

Plan due to the rate of community spread occurring in the county.  The rest of 

Idaho is in Category 4. 

 

The meeting is scheduled on Wednesday, July 29 at 3 p.m. (MDT) 

 

The public can listen to the meeting by calling (877) 820-7829; Public 

Participation Code: 8461895 

 

Other confirmed attendees include: 
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https://rebound.idaho.gov/
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 Dr. Steven Nemerson, Chief Clinical Officer, Saint Alphonsus Health 

System 

 Dr. Ted Epperly, CEO, Family Medicine Residency of Idaho 

 Christine Neuhoff, Vice President and Chief Legal Officer, St. Luke’s 

Regional Medical Center 

 Bret Heller, Assistant Superintendent, West Ada School District 

 Alicia Estey, Trustee, Boise School District 

 Shirley O’Neil, Director of Community Partnerships, City of Boise 
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